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My name is Sarah Hronksy and I am the Senior Rabbi at Temple
Beth Hillel located in Valley Village, and I am a resident of
Sherman Oaks. I am writing to inquire why this measure has
appeared to stall out. We know that Tenants who have counsel
avoid homelessness at a rate of over 70%. Once a person is on the
street the amount of trauma suffered can be extremely detrimental
to rehousing in the future. As a proven and cost effective way of
keeping people in homes. Please consider moving this action
forward. It is clearly supported by councilmembers and by
constituents. Let us work together to decrease the ever increasing
rise in homelessness in our city of angels. Thank you



